
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

     As part of our Valentine’s celebration, our class will be 
participating in a special service project. It is called 
Project Linus. This organization donates blankets that 
have been made by volunteers to critically ill children and 
young adults in hospitals in our area. 
     Our class will be making fleece blankets that will be 
donated to Project Linus. It is our class goal to have a 
blanket donated by each family. Please purchase  
“ 1 ½ yards” of fleece fabric. I recommend that you take 
your child with you when you shop and have them pick 
out the fleece. This provides them with the opportunity 
to pick out the blanket they will be making for a sick child.  
     The directions on how to prep the fleece are attached 
to this letter. Please do not tie the fringes. We will do 
that during our service project time. We just need to 
fabric cut and slits made to help us tie the fringes 
quickly.  
     We are also in need of parent volunteers who would 
be willing to help us with the fringes. Please 
join us on Wednesday, February 14 at 2:30-3:10 
in our classroom for this blanket making 
event. 
 
 
Please let me know by Friday, 
February 2 if you are coming in 
to help.  


